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Memorandum

To:                   School Board Members, Superintendents, and Board Secretaries

 
From:              Dr. Tammy Grissom, Executive Director

 
Subject:          TSBA 2025 Prospective Superintendent Academy

 
Date:               December 10, 2025

The Prospective Superintendent Academy is a yearlong program designed to prepare
potential candidates for superintendent positions in Tennessee’s public schools. The
program will provide intensive, in-depth preparation for the challenging job of being a
public school superintendent. The Tennessee School Boards Association and the
Tennessee Organization of School Superintendents will operate the program.

We are requesting that you help us with the promotion of this program by posting the
details on your website or distributing the information to potential candidates. The deadline
for submitting application materials is February 1, 2025. Please click here to see the
packet that contains additional information or visit our website.
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